11" February 2016
Dear Parents/Carers,
The children of Cotton End Primary School have been given a great opportunity to continue to take

part in a dance after school club led by The Little Performers on a Thursdays from 3.30-4.30pm. The
dance club will begin next week, commencing 25™ February to 24™ March (5 weeks).

Children taking part in the after school club will learn a mixture of street dance, musical theatre and
cheerleading skills and techniques while keeping fit and having fun. Throughout the term children
will be working towards an end of term performance in which they can show parents, carers and
teachers what they have been working on. During the performance all children will be awarded with
a certificate for their hard work and commitment.

Cotton End Primary School are continuing to subsidise this and only charging £2 a session to be able
to attend the dance club with The Little Performers. Unfortunately numbers are limited for this great
opportunity; therefore we have to take children on a first come first serve basis. However we are
asking that if you sign up for this, your child will attend the 5 sessions.

Please note this is a separate club to Dawn till Dusk and if your child currently attends after school
please check your child’s session registration as this may affect your sessions with them.

If your child would like to take part in the dance after school club with The Little Performers please
hand in the slip below confirming your child’s place along with your child’s payment. If you have not
already done so, please can you also fill out The Little Performers emergency contact and medical
form available from the office.

K Headland

| would like my child.........ccccecvveinvsrvnverrerrnenn.. 10 take part in the dance after school club with The
Little Performers:
| agree for my child to take part in and pay for all 5 sessions (total £10)

Signed Parent/Carer Date




